
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE

A special meeting of the Budget Advisory Committee will be held on Tuesday, February 20,

2001, in Committee Room 2, 2nd Floor, Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto,

at 2:00 p.m., to hear a presentation by the Chief Financial Officer and Treasurer to review

Capital Expenditure Targets and Capital Finances.

All Members of Council are invited to attend this meeting.

For further information or assistance, please contact Betty Henderson, Committee Administrator,

at 392-8088.

Betty Henderson/ms City Clerk

Attachment
February 12, 2001

“Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice.”

Novina Wong
City Clerk
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Budget Advisory Committee

Councillor David Shiner (Chair) Councillor Ron Moeser Councillor Jane Pitfield
Councillor Paul Sutherland (Vice-Chair) Councillor Joe Pantalone Councillor David Soknacki
Councillor Olivia Chow


